
Welcome to Worship! 
 

Please follow the direction of the Ushers 
 

You will be seated at the direction of the Ushers, 

filling the front of church first, using every other row. 
 

 

You are encouraged to wear a Mask at all times while 

inside, especially if cannot maintain a six foot 

distance from non-family members – 
 

 

Bulletins and other handouts are available on the 

tables by the single doors leading into the Sanctuary. 
 

 

No Connect Cards at this time 

Guests – please use our online Connect Card 
 

 

Please take the Bulletin Home 

or throw in the recycle basket on the way out. 
 

Thank you for your patience as we work through this. 

 
Founded on the Word. Focused on the Cross. 


